

320 South Griggs Street St. Paul, MN 55105 www.macgrove.org Phone: 651-695-4000 Fax: 651-695-4004 E-mail: mgcc@macgrove.org

June 18, 2012

Saint Paul City Council 310 City Hall 15 Kellogg Blvd., West Saint Paul, MN 55102

Re: 2124 & 2130 Grand Avenue Proposal

Dear Saint Paul City Councilmembers:

The Macalester-Groveland Community Council Board of Directors discussed the proposed development at 2124 and 2130 Grand Avenue, on Thursday, June 14th and passed the following resolution:

The Macalester-Groveland Community Council urges the Saint Paul City Council to reject both appeals.

Board members discussed the appeals by neighbors and the developer, as well as the restrictions recommended by City staff and the Planning Commission and felt the restrictions were appropriate for the proposal.

Thank you for your consideration of this recommendation. Please contact me with any questions at 651-695-4000.

Sincerely,

Afton Martens
Executive Director

cc: Graham Merry, Shari Moore